
 
 

DPS/Engineering 
Allan E. Schneck, P.E., Director 

 
                                               JRB 
 From: Jason Boughton, AC, Engineering Utilities Specialist 
 To: Kristen Kapelanski, AICP, Planning Manager 
 Date: April 20, 2020 
 Re: Rochester University Townhomes, City File #19-022, Section 15  Approved 
  First amendment to the PUD Agreement for Rochester College 
   
Engineering Services has reviewed the first amendment to the Rochester College PUD Agreement by the Department of 
Public Services on April 13, 2020, for the above referenced project. Engineering Services does recommend approval with 
no comments to the first amendment to the PUD agreement for Rochester College 
 
 
General 

1. No comments 
 

 
 

 
JB/ 
 
 
 
c:  Allan E. Schneck, P.E., Director; DPS  Paul Davis, P.E. City Engineer/Deputy Director; DPS 
 Tracey Balint, P.E., Public Utilities Engineering Mgr.; DPS   Paul G. Shumejko, P.E., PTOE, Transportation Eng. Mgr.; DPS
 Keith Depp, Project Engineer, DPS  Scott Windingland, DPS Aide; DPS   

File 
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